ALMA BOARD OF EDUCATION
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
November 24, 2015
The special meeting of the Alma Board of Education was called to order by President Dennis Hetrick, at 

4:12  p.m. on Tuesday, November 24, 2015, in the high school library.  Board members missing were Doug Kane and Joe Mlinar.  Joe Mlinar arrived at 4:18 p.m.  
KFI Engineering firm representative Paul Quirin gave an update of plan development.  Schedule was reviewed.  The Bid Pack #2 will be issued by December 11, 2015.  A pre-bid walk-through will be on December 15, 2015. Bid Pack #2 Bid Date will be January 12, 2016.  Well-field construction will start early December 2015 through February 2016.   Mechanical systems renovation will be from June 2016 through August 2016.  The top layer of soil was scraped off on November 23, 2015.
All of the school boundaries are within the City of Alma limits, and the Mayor has approved the permit from the city.

KFI reviewed Bid Pack #2 details.  John Heck from CESA 10 said they will finalize plans in the next couple of weeks and walk through with contractors will be on December 15, 2015.   Discussion was held.
Meeting adjourned at 6:32 p.m.







___approved 12/21/15______________
Clerk, Douglas Kane
